
CAE Staff Trained on Plagiarism 

 

CAE members of Staff were trained on Thursday, 07, 2015 on plagiarism, by a team from the UoN 
library. The Trained staff was mainly comprised of departmental and unit heads at the college. The 
objective of the training was to train the participants on how to use the plagiarism software that was 
donated by a partner to the university, to enable it further its commitment to scholarly excellence. 


